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TO: Pacific Association Coaches, Parents and Athletes:
FROM: Joanne Slaton-Camargo

Y outh Chair Pacific Association

The 2007 championship season is here and I want to cover a couple of important areas
relating to the registration process starting this season. We will have early packet pick up
AND advancement form verification this Friday evening, June 8, from 7:00-10:00 pm at
the Holiday Inn Express in Roseville. The address is 1398 East Roseville Parkway; the
telephone number is 916 774-6060.

The early packet pick up is for the Pacific Association Championships (PAC) track and
field meet this weekend at Bella Vista High School in the Sacramento area. The
advancement form verification is for the Region 14 Multi Event meet in Fresno on June
16™ and the Pacific Association Junior Olympic Championships track and field meet
(Top 8) being held at Granada High School in Livermore on June 22-24™. Please note:
the athlete verification process must be completed before the beginning of the track
meet on Friday, June 22™. If you are not attending the PAC track meet, please contact
Tony Williams to determine how the verification process will be handled.
judgetonytracknfield@yahoo.com

We have included quite a bit of information online in the PAC Championship and the
Junior Olympic Championship literature currently on the youth schedule. This memo is
just a reminder to reiterate the fact that:

e All entries should be entered using the Club Manager program for the Pacific
Association Championship and the PA Junior Olympic Championship meets. The
deadline for the PAC has come and gone; the PAJO deadline is June 13™.

* Before a meet entry is made, the athlete should be a current 2007 USATF
member. Information on becoming a member is available on the PAUSATF
website. www.pausatf.org

* Do not depend on obtaining your three-part form from meet management when
you arrive at the PAC or JO meets. You must download the form, make enough



copies for every athlete who will compete in the JO Top 8 meet and bring those
completed forms to the PAC meet this weekend OR contact Tony Williams to
make other arrangements. You can find the forms on the PAUSATF website
www.pausatf.org under the youth schedule dates of June 9-10 and June 22-24.

The deadline date for verification is Friday, June 22™ prior to the start of the track
meet. Per our Region 14 Coordinator Susan Johnson, no relay declaration
forms will be accepted after the meet has started on Saturday morning June
23" Therefore, please come to the meet totally prepared with all forms
completed and verified and with relay declarations ready to turn in. This will help
facilitate the check-in and verification process more efficiently for us all and
alleviate any confusion or disappointments for everyone.

The adidas Golden West Invitational is a premier high school track meet that will
be held at Folsom High School (approximately 15-20 minutes away from Bella
Vista High School) on Sunday, June 10. Any youth athlete may attend the
Golden West meet for free merely by showing their PAC competition bib number
at the ticket booth. To learn more about this meet visit
http://www.goldenwestinvitational.org/.

If you have additional questions or concerns do not hesitate to contact me via
email at amjcamargo@sbcglobal.net or call me at 510 430-8223, 510 879-8642 or
510 301-8399.




